

Newsletter - Nov 2019

Welcome to the November Newsletter.

We were impressed with your driving on Day #4. Full results are on the MSCA website http://www.mscasa.com/results/2019/results round5.pdf

Don't forget that you are able to use a JDP car for Sprint, Mod Reg or Hill climb events in 2020.

Fund Raising BBQ

We have been given an opportunity to do the catering at the scrutineering for Shannon's Adelaide Rally on Sunday 1st December.

There should be about 250 cars and crews coming through during the day (8:00 am to 8:00 pm). The majority of them are doing the touring component, where they get to drive their Ferraris, Audis, etc. fast on some of our best roads.

I think it is a great opportunity for us to get some funds into car upgrade fund and promote our program - might even pick up a sponsor!

If you are able to help, please contact Peter Tann <tann.pete@gmail.com>

Excel Nationals

It was great to see our previous JDP participants doing well in the Excels Nationals last weekend.

Joel Johnson ('18) having some pace again after father Mark rebuilt an engine during the week to finish 6th overall.

Aaron Oliver ('18) was chasing mechanical and electrical problems during the weekend, however, managed to pull himself up to 11th in the feature race.

Hayden Jericho ('17) had an engine failure during Friday's qualifying session and retired from the event. Hayden you return in 2020 stronger than ever.

Some of our driver trainers Jayden and Mitch had some great battles mid back.

These are the tentative dates for 2020

Day #1 9th August @ AIR

Day #2 6th September @ AIR

Day #3 27th September @ AIR

Day #4 1st November SuperSprint @ Mallala

Cheers,

Darren 0412 823 171













